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26 March 2021 

 

Good Afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, March 29th – Friday, April 2nd.  

 

Please be reminded that student drop-off is not permitted prior to 7:50 a.m. Upon arrival in the 

designated student “drop & go” zone, drivers are not permitted to idle to keep the flow of drop-off 

traffic moving and to be courteous of those waiting patiently in line and help prevent congestion on 

Evergreen Ave. and Loch Lomond Rd. Students being dropped-off are asked to exit the vehicle on the 

passenger side, closest to the school sidewalk. Thank you in advance for your cooperation in keeping our 

student “drop & go” zone moving safely and efficiently! 

 

Tuesday, March 30th every homeroom class will celebrate a classmate as we present our monthly 

“ROAR Award” certificates. These special student recognition awards celebrate deserving students who 

best exemplify our ROAR motto – Respecting Others & Accepting Responsibility. Certificate recipients 

are also consistently kind, ready to learn and participate positively.  

 

Wednesday, March 31st Home Report distribution will take place at the end of the school day for all 

students. There is a parent/student response form attached to your child’s Provincial Report Card. We 

request that parents complete, sign, and return this form to the school with your child.  

 

Thursday, April 1st select students from Loch Lomond School will attend the Virtual Regional Heritage 
Fair. Close to 70 students representing Grades 4-8, selected from their school-based fairs, will be 
participating. Congratulations to participating students for creating exceptional projects that Explore our 
Past and Re-imagine our Future.  
 
Friday, April 2nd & Monday, April 5th there are no classes for students because of the Good Friday and 
Easter Monday statutory holidays.  
 

 
Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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